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  Japan conferred the decoration on  

Mrs. Laureen Joab Batol of Majuro 
 
Date:  April 29, 2024 
Majuro, Marshall Islands 
 
On April 29, the Government of Japan announced recipients of decorations for the 2024 
Spring Imperial Conferment. Among them is Mrs. Laureen Joab Batol of Majuro, Marshall 
Islands, who will receive “The Order of the Sacred Treasure, Silver Rays” in recognition of 
her significant contribution to the Embassy of Japan in the Republic of the Marshall Islands. 
She has worked for the Embassy for more than 22 years starting on November 1, 2000 until 
her retirement on June 30, 2023. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Embassy of Japan (Email: miki.haga@mofa.go.jp) 
Miki HAGA, Researcher/Economic Advisor, Tel: 653-3311 
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